
 

• Welcome to summer 
camp! We are looking 
forward to wonderful 
STEAM themed weeks 
with special guests, and 
fun activities planned for 
the children. 

• Please return your signed  
tuition policies, summer 
attendance sheet, and 
bug spray/sunscreen 
notes, if you haven’t       
already done so.  

• For preschool summer 
camp children, the second 
tuition payment is due the 
first day of the week of 
July 8,  that your child 
attends.  

• Monday, July 8 and Friday, 
July 19...Sprinkler Day. 
Please send your child to 
school with their              
bathing suit on underneath 
their clothes. In a bag, 
please send water shoes, a 
towel, and underwear. 

• Wednesday, July 10...The 
children will have fun with 
bubbles. 

• Thursday, July 11...We will 
be playing lemonade stand 
as we make a drive 
through with our cozy 
coupe cars.  

• Friday, July 12...We will be 
doing sink or float experi-
ments as we use the class-

room water tables. 

• Monday, July 15….Fun with 
sidewalk chalk. 

• Tuesday, July 16...Pirate 
Booty snack day. 

• Thursday, July 
18...Slime/Playdoh making 
Day. 

• We hope to get the             
issues with our new             
payment system, My            
Procare resolved shortly. 
Thanks for your                
patience.  

• Have you enrolled for        
Remind Messaging? Text 
the message @homergle 
to the number 81010  

Notes to Parents: 

Weeks 5 and 6: July 8-19, 2024 
Theme: Pirates 
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• The last day of               
summer camp is                
Friday, August 2.  

 

• We will be closed on 
Monday, August 5 for 
a staff training day. 
We will be open                 
August 6-9 for those 
daycare children 
signed up. 

 

Meet the Teacher Night 
will be Wednesday,             
August 7. Invitation and 
other back to school                 
information to follow.  

 

The first day of the 
school year is August 12. 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful week! 

 

Bobbie Noonan’s Child 
Care Staff 

 

We’ll continue our STEAM 
Ahead Summer Camp with our 
next two week theme,                  
Pirates. The children will be 
learning about all things                  
pirate through tons of great 
activities.  

 

Language Arts:  

Story books, poems, songs, 
and flannel boards will teach 
the children about the             
pirates, pirate ships,                
treasure chests, and even 
some of the words pirates 
used, and the clothing they 
wore.  

 
 

 

Concept:  

The children will be       
counting pirate ships, 
gold coins, and feathers 
on a parrot to practice 
their number skills.  

  

Motor:  

The children will enjoy 
walking our balance beam 
plank, as they try not to 
fall in our pretend water!  

Craft and Writing:  

Look for pirate themed 
crafts to be coming to 
your home. We will use a 
variety of art materials to 
create these projects.  

 

STEAM:  

Our little pirates will turn 
the classroom and                 
playground into a pirate 
ship. All aboard!. Several 
hands-on activities will 
help the children learn 
about life as a pirate. 


